
Dear Stakeholder(s): 

 

My name is Max Tran, and I serve as an academic counselor at Manual Arts. I began working at Manual 

Arts in 2013 and have worked closely with each DPO that has been assigned to our campus. Each 

probation officer been nothing less than wonderful and has tremendously supported the school and our 

students. Students on probation are an especially vulnerable population, and these youth have a 

considerable level of need. The probation department provides essential services that help these 

students achieve academic and postsecondary success and reorient their lives away from the criminal 

justice system. Notably, I firmly believe their support and presence on campus are vital and reduce the 

number of students that fall into the school-to-prison pipeline. Please contact me if you would like to 

speak further regarding this matter. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Max Tran 


